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Pictured above: The risk of mosquito-borne viruses
remains very high in northern Victoria.

New virus case confirmed
A second case of Japanese encephalitis (JE) virus
infection has been confirmed in Victoria this
mosquito season, the Health department has
confirmed.
The person spent time in the Swan Hill and
Buloke regions.
People spending time outdoors in northern
Victoria are strongly recommended to take
measures to prevent mosquito bites to reduce
their risk of mosquito-borne disease.

Your feedback counts!
Thank you again to everyone who took part in
our Early Years survey. Your feedback is helping
us to improve our service and recognise the
contributions of our fantastic staff.

Pictured above: Survey responses covered a wide
range of topics.

AGM coming up soon
Our Board chairman John Papatheohari will be
a presenter when we hold our Annual General
Meeting next week.
The event is being held at the Ouyen
Community Club from 5pm on Friday 24
February.
Other speakers will include fellow Board
member Frank Piscioneri and Interim Chief
Executive Tracey Wilson.
Please RSVP if you wish to attend using the
details below.

Pictured above: Our Annual General Meeting is
coming up on February 24.

Eye care team here next week
We have been talking about it for a few weeks
now, but it is nearly here!
We are very pleased to welcome the Royal
Flying Doctor Service mobile eye care service
back to Ouyen and Murrayville. Please book
now to avoid missing out.


